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COVID VACCINE
IN DANBURY FROM YOUR STATE REPRESENTATIVE

Bob Godfrey
110th House District

Danbury Hospital 
24 Hospital Avenue

(203) 739-7000

Danbury Health Department
21 Memorial Drive

(877) 918-2224

Greater Danbury Community Health Center
120 Main Street

https://bit.ly/3fu9O1T

Community Health Center (Danbury Mall)
7 Backus Avenue

(877) 918-2224
No appointment needed

CVS Pharmacy
146 South Street
(203) 797-8919

The city of Danbury and state Department of 
Public Health are offering numerous temporary 
walk-in clinics and mobile vaccination sites 
to residents during the coming months. Visit 
https://bit.ly/3uYmZi5 to find a location near you. 
Please note that vaccination sites could change 
as more of the public receives the vaccine.
  
If you are looking to schedule a homebound  
vaccination appointment go to:  
dphsubmissions.ct.gov/homebound or call 211.

COVID-19 UPDATE FOR 
DANBURY RESIDENTS 

Dear neighbor,

We’re getting there! Together you, our neighbors, and 
people in Connecticut have been responsible. We’ve 
worn our masks, maintained social distance, stayed 
home when we’re sick, and washed our hands, and as 
a result the state and CDC have relaxed almost all of 
the guidelines around social distancing and outdoor 
mask wearing. Despite this great news, I encourage 
everyone to still remain vigilant, listen to the experts, 
and get fully vaccinated if you have not done so yet.

In this newsletter, I’ve compiled information on 
vaccination sites, expert guidance for preventing 
infection, as well as state resources that you 
can access if you or your small business are 
experiencing economic hardship. You can find out 
more information by going to https://portal.ct.gov/
coronavirus or by contacting my office.

Bob Godfrey 



Out of work?
Go online to file your unemployment claim at 
www.FileCTUI.com. Please feel free to reach out 
to my office at any time if you experience issues 
signing up.

Legislative Office Building
Hartford, CT 06106

800-842-1902
Bob.Godfrey@cga.ct.gov

www.housedems.ct.gov/Godfrey
www.facebook.com/StateRepBobGodfrey

Learn about local events, happenings at the Capitol, and updates on COVID-19 and 
vaccinations by signing up for email updates at: www.housedems.ct.gov/Godfrey

WE’RE IN THIS 
TOGETHER 

Resources for Danbury Residents

Own a business?
While most restrictions are being lifted, for the 
latest COVID-19 business restrictions, information 
on permits and licensing, and to see what 
financial assistance or relief you may be eligible 
for, visit business.ct.gov/recovery.

Facing housing issues?
Whether you’re a renter or have a mortgage, 
information on help if you’ve been unable to 
keep up is available at https://portal.ct.gov/doh. 

UniteCT:  Up to $10,000 in rental assistance and 
emergency loan refinancing.
Call 1-844-864-8328 or visit portal.ct.gov/DOH/
DOH/Programs/UniteCT

When will I be able to receive 
a COVID-19 Vaccine? 
Everyone over the age of 12 is now eligible to 
receive a vaccine. Additionally, there are walk-ins 
and mobile clinics available throughout Danbury. 
For information go to ct.gov/covidvaccine/access.

Are you struggling to schedule a 
vaccine appointment online and 
find transportation? 
Call the Vaccination Appointment Assistance 
Line (VAAL) at 1-877-918-2224 to schedule an 
appointment at participating vaccine providers. 

Can I still get COVID-19 after 
I’m vaccinated? 
It typically takes a few weeks for the body to 
build immunity after full vaccination. Although 
it is possible to get COVID-19 after receiving the 
vaccine, your chances of becoming fatally sick 
drop significantly. 

FROM YOUR STATE REPRESENTATIVE

Bob Godfrey


